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• Rider Profiles 

Westover Pony Club now 
has a Facebook group for 
any senior members and 

parents. 

Upcoming Events 

Kathryn & Sophie after day 1 of Tetrathlon which in-
cluded Running, Swimming, & Shooting.  

July 3rd  Regional PPG   Fergus 

July 17th  Regional Dressage  Ancaster Fairgrounds 

July 18th  Regional Show Jumping Ancaster Fairgrounds 

July 26th  WPC D-Rally Meeting TBA 

Aug 13th-15th Regional C Rally  Cedar Run Park 
Aug 22nd Regional D Rally  Caledon Hunt Club 
  

Some of the competitors after Day 2 of Tetrathlon which included 
the Riding events. 

Day 1 of Regional Tetrathlon took place on June 6th, 2010. This was held in 
Orangeville and both Kathryn and Sophie completed the event. First time competi-
tor, Sophie, did extremely well. With only the 4th time ever shooting an air pistol, 
she ended off the day with 5th place in the senior division. Kathryn ended the day 
off with 7th place in the senior division but had the highest shooting score among all 
of the competitors. Day 2 of Regional Tetrathlon took place a week later on June 
12th, 2010 and was held at Headwaters in Orton, ON. Kathryn completed the event 
even though it was a very rainy and wet day. After everyone was wet from the rain, 
Kathryn finished off with a 4th place ribbon in the senior division and a medal for 
being the Top Shooter.   
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Schooling Shows 
Looking for places that have schooling shows? Well we have combined a list of 
show dates at local farms. 

Spring Testing 

Emily & Hannah with Coco. Holly & Charlie. Sophie & Meg. 

Spring Testing was held on June 1st, 2010 at the Tziougras Farm. Our four new members all completed their riding and stable 
management portion of their D and/or D1 Levels. The weather was wonderful and everyone had a good time. Congratulations to 
Emily and Hannah for completing their D Level and Holly and Sophie for completed both D & D1 levels. Everyone passed with 
flying colors. Thanks to our tester Naomi Krucker and assist Hilary Braniff.  Also, thanks to our test rep Jenn for organizing and 
holding the test at her farm.   

Westover Clothing 
Looking to get some WPC Clothing? Want to replace 
old t-shirts? Just contact Kathryn with the pieces 
you would like. All prices are updated on the West-
over website.  

The Westover website is 
constantly being updated 
with the latest news and    
calendar dates.  

Rockton Saddle Club 

June 18th 

July 17th 

Aug 14th 

Hamilton Hunt Club 

June 20th 

July 18th 

Aug 15th 

Ancaster Saddle Club 

June 27th 

July 25th 

Aug 22nd 

Drummer Hill Stables 

June 27th 

July 18th 

Aug 22nd 

Old Orchard Farm 

July 1st 

Aug 2nd 

Touch ‘N’ Go Farms 

July 7th 

July 21st 

Aug 4th 

Aug 18th 

Emily & Hannah braiding at the Hamilton Hunt Club 
Show on May 16th.  

Congratulations  

On June 20th, Emily got her 
first 1st place ribbon at the 
Hamilton Hunt Show.        
Congratulations Emily! 
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Rider Profiles 

Westover’s Intro to Dressage Clinic  

Name: Amelia Tziougras 

Age: 12 

Instructor: Jenn Tziougras 

Pony Club Level: D 

Favourite Horse: Jade 
Favourite Horse Memory: Riding horses through 
            the ocean in Jamaica. 

Favourite Pony Club Event: Show Jumping 

Name: Riley Tziougras 

Age: 13 

Instructor: Detre Warner 

Pony Club Level: D1 

Favourite Horse: Charlie 

Favourite Horse Memory: 1st ribbon at Paris fair. 

Favourite Pony Club Event: Dressage & Show Jumping 

Want to be in the Westover 
News? Send your submissions 

to Kathryn ASAP. 

On June 8, 2010, Heather Agnew held a Intro to Dressage education session for Westover members. 
Members learned how to read and understand a dressage test, as well as how to ride the test. Mem-
bers were able to draw out their tests on paper first then walk them out and 
get some pointers as to what the judges look for when they ride the test. 
Thanks to Heather Agnew for organizing this session and Cheryl Gibson for 
lending us the use of her area.  

Members going over dressage tests.  Heather leading a dressage test on foot. 


